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August 4, 2016 

Dear Colleagues,  

Having been hard at work at the bargaining table for the past few months, the teams are taking a 

scheduled break in August and returning to the table at the end of the month.  

UMFA and the administration have exchanged and discussed the full list of proposals, with one 

exception: a salary offer has yet to come from the administration. We expect to receive their proposal 

later this month.  

During the hiatus, we will be working hard on sharpening our proposals and developing language that 

provides the kinds of protections and gains that we heard you prioritize through the bargaining survey, 

at constituency meetings, and at our Special General Membership meeting in March.   

We’ll be back in your inbox with updates when the teams meet again in late August and early 

September. To see our past bargaining updates, click here.  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns in the meanwhile.  

Sincerely,  

 

Mark Hudson 

UMFA President 


